
 
 
 
 
 
9 May 2022 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We are incredibly excited to announce Dixons Fazakerley Academy’s first expedition to the Lake District, taking place 
this summer.  
 
All Dixons schools have the same mission: to help all students climb their mountain to university or a real alternative.  
We believe it is the right of every child to experience climbing an actual mountain, so that our vision can become a 
relatable goal for our students.  
 
Our chosen mountain is Catbells, an iconic fell near Keswick in the Lake District. The expedition will take place for all 
students. This recognises our 100% culture and belief that no child should be left behind. Catbells provides panoramic 
views of Derwentwater and the surrounding fells, showing students just what is possible through hard work, grit, 
determination and mutual support.  
 
Expedition Dates 
 
Year 10: Tuesday 28 June 
 
Year 9: Wednesday 29 June 
 
Year 8: Tuesday 5 July 
 
Year 7: Wednesday 6 July 
 
We would appreciate parental contributions to make the expedition possible. The amount is £10 to be paid via 
ParentPay.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below to guarantee your child a place on the expedition. Further information 
about the itinerary, kit list and expectations will follow in future letters. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr B Ashcroft 
Assistant Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 
 
 

 
 
I give permission for _____________________________________________ Form: ________ to attend the Catbells 

Lake District Expedition this summer. 

 
Signed:_________________________________________________________________ Date:_____ /_____ /_____  


